8 January 1956

Mr. Boris C. W. Hagelin
Zug
Switzerland
Dear Boris: Thank you for your very nice letter of 30 December 1956 written at Sundsvik. But most especially do I thank you for the very fine pair of cuff links which you had intended as a gift upon my retirement, but which undoubtedly gave you a good deal of trouble, details of which I got from Bo via telephone a day or so after the cuff links arrived. You were certainly very kind to think of me and I shall treasure your gift I hope for some years to come. I have worn them already several times. This is sufficient to indicate that your gift is more than a "souvenir," as you call it; I have only two other pairs of cuff links and a third pair for a change is therefore yery

Elizebeth joins me in thanking you for your very nice Christmas card, and we both wish you and Annie a very Happy New Year with good health, good work in the labs and production lines, and good fortune. Affectionately,